
 

 

 
October 2015 

 
 

INVITATION 
Boneo Park CPEDI3* 

Venue:  Boneo Park, Boneo, VIC, Australia 
Date:  19th - 22nd January 2016 

 
A CPEDI3* will be taking place at the Boneo Park, 312 Boneo Road, Boneo, VIC, Australia in 
January 2016. We are now asking for expressions of interest from your federation to 
attend this event. 
 
We   are   aware   of   the   cost   in   international   horse   transport   to   and   from   
Australia. Unfortunately, we are not able to assist financially in this respect. It is possible 
to compete on borrowed horses at this event, and we can provide contact details for 
people who may be able to assist with sourcing these horses.  Competitors are responsible 
for covering the cost of entry, stabling and accommodation fees. 
 
Would you please communicate this invitation to your regional branches or organisations 
to ensure that interested riders are aware of this opportunity. 
 
Please note that all entries, correspondence and queries should be directed to the Event 
Director, Lizzy Schirmer, on the email events@boneopark.com.au. 
   
We will make every effort to make your riders feel at home and to help them take 
advantage of their stay to see the marvelous sights this country has to offer. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
Sara Latham 
High Performance - Sport Consultant 
Sara.latham@equestrian.org.au 
 

mailto:events@boneopark.com.au
mailto:Sara.latham@equestrian.org.au

